
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

November 19, 2005 

 

 

 

 

 

To:  Whom it may concern 

Re:  Letter of Recommendation 

For:  Tom Scott Listebarger 

 

This letter is to certify that Tom Scott Listebarger has been employed by Royal 

Caribbean Cruise Lines as a pianist/vocalist/entertainer for four months ending December 

1st, 2005.  Tom has been performing six nights per week in the "Schooner Bar" piano 

lounge aboard the "Enchantment of the Seas" with itineraries in New England/Maritime 

Canada and the Western Caribbean.  

 

Tom has done a fine job entertaining and performing a wide variety of popular music for 

our guests. From jazz and swing standards, to contemporary pop, rock and country 

favorites, Tom does his best to create a fun and festive atmosphere.  He enjoys taking 

requests and often leads boisterous sing-along sessions into the wee hours.   

 

Tom is a talented and versatile entertainer as well as a friendly and cooperative 

individual.  We would not hesitate to recommend him for any pianist/vocalist/entertainer 

position that he finds suitable.  We wish him much future success and hope to work with 

him again soon.    

 

Sincerely, 

 

Darren Irwin,  Music Director 

 

 

 

Chris Armas,  Cruise Director 


